PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA

Public Works Inquiry

Provision of Facilities for
Headquarters Joint Operations
Command, NSW

The federal parliament’s Joint Standing Committee on Public Works is
inquiring into the construction of facilities for Defence’s Headquarters Joint
Operations Command near Bungendore, NSW. The estimated cost of the
proposed development is in the order of $300 million.

If you wish to comment on the need, cost, scope, purpose and/or value for
money of the proposed development, please forward your submission to:
The Secretary

Public Works Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Phone: (02) 6277 4636

Fax: (02) 6277 4426

Email:  jcpw@aph.gov.au

The closing date for submissions is Friday 28 May 2004.

The project submission from the Department of Defence and information
on the inquiry process is available from the committee’s website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/pwc or from the committee secretariat.

Please note that the Public Works Committee is neither involved in
tendering processes nor in the awarding of contracts. Inquiries on those
matters should be addressed to Mr Jim Mclintosh, Project Director, HQJOC
Project Team, Department of Defence, BP-G-C007, Brindabella Park
Offices, ACT 2600, telephone: (02) 6266 8128.

hmaC016172

Joint Standing Committee on Public Works




PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA

Public Works Inquiry

Provision of Facilities for Headquarters
Joint Operations Command, NSW

The federal parliament’s Joint Standing Committee on Public Works is inquiring
into the construction of facilities for Defence’s Headquarters Joint Operations
Command near Bungendore, NSW. The estimated cost of the proposed
development is in the order of $300 million.

If you wish to comment on the need, cost, scope, purpose and/or value for
money of the proposed development, please forward your submission to:
The Secretary

Public Works Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Phone: (02) 6277 4636

Fax: (02) 6277 4426

Email:  jcpw@aph.gov.au

The closing date for submissions is Friday 28 May 2004.

The project submission from the Department of Defence and information
on the inquiry process is available from the committee’s website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/pwc or from the committee secretariat.

Please note that the Public Works Committee is neither involved in tendering
processes nor in the awarding of contracts. Inquiries on those matters should
be addressed to Mr Jim Mclntosh, Project Director, HQJOC Project Team,
Department of Defence, BP-G-C007, Brindabella Park Offices, ACT 2600,
telephone: (02) 6266 8128.

hmaCo16172

Joint Standing Committee on Public Works




